
 
  

This is an invitation from the ESOL Department  
to become part of the 2024-2025 ESOL Parent Leadership Council. 

 
The ESOL Parent Leadership Council is a group of selected parents/guardians who had or has a 
child in the ESOL program. Parent Leadership Council is looking for parents/guardians who want 
to work on building family engagement and strong school coummunity supports.  As a member 
you will be required to: 

• Meet three times throughout the school year 
• Complete a application that we will provide in the first meeting 
• Help us review the ELL Plan (English Language Learner district plan) 
• Share experiences about the ESOL program in your life (positive or negative) 
• Bring ideas and suggestion for future improvement of the ESOL program 
• Teach other parents in your community about FOCUS, Imagine Language and Literacy, 

and other school resources    
• Learn about community resources 

 
This hour is to share the ideas, suggestions, objectives, opinions, and the application process. 
Additional  dates for future meetings and agendas will be shared at the first meeting. 
 
Where: BREVARD PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Room 3 & 4 
  2700 JUDGE FRAN JAMIESON WAY 
  VIERA, FL 32940 
When:   August 22, 2024 
Time:  5:00pm – 6:00pm 
 

Your acceptance and cooperation is truly appreciated  

and needed for this process to be a success. 

Please send your response by email to: 
Rafael Vilchez 
District ESOL Parent Council Coordinator 
vilchez.rafael@brevardschools.org 



 

You Are Invited to Join Our 2024-2025 

Please read and review the information provided Inside 
to understand and know the importance to the council 

your help will be for our School District, The ESOL Department,  
and most important all our ESOL students 

 
 
CAMBRIDGE ELEMENTARY 
Attn: ESOL Department Room 47 
2000 Cambridge Drive 
Cocoa, FL 32922 
 


